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From: Dolores Kent 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 5:08 PM
To: AMS - GMO Labeling
Subject: GMOs

Our country needs to have regulations that protect our families. As a nutritionist I feel I 
need to request  to please consider the following: 

1. ALL GMOs must be labeled. This includes oils, sugars and sugar derivatives, highly
processed soy and corn products derived from GMO seeds. 

2. ALL GMOs must be labeled clearly, in writing, honestly, with a health warning. We
request the following for the current GMOs on the market: 

Warning: This product contains genetically modified organisms which have been shown to produce toxins 
and stimulate tumor growth in animals. Many GMOs are engineered to withstand pesticides which do not 
dry, wash, or cook off. Therefore, this product may 
contain carcinogenic, neurotoxic, antibiotic, and endocrine disrupting chemicals which cause liver disease. 

We request that any GMOs in development such as CRISPR, RNAI, gene editing or new GMOs, due to insufficient 
testing, devastating consequences to life forms, and evidence of thousands of mutations from gene editing, be 
barred from entering the food supply completely. 

3. ALL GMOs in the market must be labeled clearly, in writing, on the package with the above warning in a timely
fashion. USDA must meet its deadline of proposed and then final rules by July 29, 2018. Furthermore, the time 
period allowed for companies to comply should be one year and no longer. Companies have known that consumers 
want GMO labeling for years. In fact, several companies, such as Campbell's, Mars, ConAgra, General Mills, and 
Kellogg's already do label, with no increase in the cost of their products. 

Thank you, 
Dolores Kent 

Dolores Kent, CNC
Certified Nutrition Consultant 
Certified Yoga Teacher 
Women's Circle Leader 
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